
  

Old Gourock and Ashton Parish Church 
“A place to believe and a place to belong; 

a place to grow and a place to serve!” 
 

WELCOME TO WORSHIP! 

 

 
Intimations – week beginning 16th February 2020 

 
1. Tea/coffee fellowship will take place in the Arran Hall after the service today.  

All are welcome. 
2. Worship next Sunday, 23rd February, will take place at 10.00am. 
3. Elders’ District Books – Elders’ books can be collected from the Cumbrae 

Hall. 
4. The kitchen has had a spring clean this week. Abandoned items are on the 

front of stage in Arran Hall. Please claim. 
5.    3rd Gourock Boys’ Brigade  - Advance notice that the Company Section of the 

   Boys’ Brigade is holding a Charity Quiz Night in the Gourock Golf Club on 
   Saturday 14th March 2020 from 7.30pm until late.   Tickets priced £10, which 
   includes a buffet, are available from John Macmillan after today’s service in 
   the Arran Hall and after the service every Sunday depending on availability. 
   Raffle tickets will also be available, £1 a ticket,£5 a book. All profits from the 
   event will be split equally between Children in Poverty Inverclyde, #1 
   Goodturn, and BB Funds, all very worthy causes.   This is our eighth Annual 
   Quiz Night and we are hopeful that it will be as successful as the previous 
   ones, and look forward to your continued support. 

6. Safeguarding Training for the Kirk Session will be held at Greenock Westburn 
Church on Sunday 29th     March from 2 p.m. to 4 p.m. approx.  This training 
is aimed at new Elders who have not yet undertaken training or more 
experienced Elders who would like to have refresher training.  Please advise 
Diane Gillan asap if you'd like to attend this training as spaces are limited. 

7. Intimations for next week – please email secretary@ogachurch.org.uk by 
Wednesday evening. 
 

A very warm welcome to any visitors worshipping with us this morning. 

Please give our greetings to your own congregation and sign the visitor’s 

book to let us know where you have come from. 

mailto:secretary@ogachurch.org.uk

